

Day student lunch options for 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

In preparation for the start of the new school year, the College is requesting you to nominate your preference for lunches in the Dining Hall for your child/ children as soon as possible and before 4 December 2018. This will help staff to plan resources and catering to support nutritious meals for our students. There are two lunch options for your consideration, as follows:

Option 1 - Daily lunch provided in the dining hall for 2019

This option enables your child to have lunch in the Dining Hall each day during term. If you would like your child to have lunches in the Dining Hall, you will be charged \$400 per student at the beginning of each term. As previously advised, this does not include morning tea. A Lunch Pass will be provided for each student and will be available on the first day of Term One. Day students will not be permitted to enter the Dining Hall without their Lunch Pass.

Option 2 – Bring your own lunch from home

If you decide for your child not to have lunches in the Dining Hall, the lunch fee will not be charged to your account. Parents and carers choosing this option will pack a nutritious lunch each day for their child and provide morning tea. Please understand that casual lunches from the dining hall are not available as the College is unable to cater for large fluctuations in numbers which may result in there being insufficient food for our boarding students and the day students who have opted to receive daily lunches in the Dining Hall. On some rare occasions, students are encouraged to talk their teacher who will be able to organise an 'emergency' lunch in the Dining Hall.

We understand that the preference of you and your child may change throughout the year, so you can always alter your preference at any time by simply contacting Reception.

Please fill out the Lunch Preference Form below and return to Reception or to your teacher by **4 December 2018** to enable Lunch Passes to be prepared.

Yours sincerely,

Mr David Gates Headmaster

BATHURST NSW 2795

Lunch Preference Form 2019

This form must be returned to Reception or your child's teacher **by 4 December 2018** so Lunch Passes can be prepared for the beginning of Term One. The cost of daily lunches in the Dining Hall for the term is \$400 per student which will be charged to your account.

| 1. Child's name: | | Year: |
|------------------|---|--------|
| Option 1 | -YES I wish for my child to have lunches provided for | · 2019 |
| Option 2- | NO I do NOT wish for lunches to be provided 2019 | |
| | | |
| 2. Child's name: | | Year: |
| Option 1 | - YES I wish for my child to have lunches provided fo | r 2019 |
| Option 2 | - NO I do NOT wish for lunches to be provided 2019 | |
| | | |
| 3. Child's name: | | Year: |
| Option 1 | - YES I wish for my child to have lunches provided fo | r 2019 |
| Option 2 | - NO I do NOT wish for lunches to be provided 2019 | |
| | | |
| 4. Child's name: | | Year: |
| Option 1 | - YES I wish for my child to have lunches provided fo | r 2019 |
| Option 2 | - NO I do NOT wish for lunches to be provided 2019 | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| Parent's Signatu | ıre: Da | te: |